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Comments: 6 December, 2022

Dear Sir or Madam,

     I would like to express my opposition to the proposed logging project in the Jellico Forest by the US Forest

Service.  The possibility of logging 10,000 acres of our forest and clearcutting 5000 acres is just not sustainable.

With such dire predictions of catastrophic climate changes, our forests are critical in ameliorating this and must

be protected.  

     These forests should be protected and defended for the enjoyment of everyone and not despoiled.  This

proposed logging must not be allowed to take place.  Future generations will be grateful. 

 


